

February Newsletter

- · President's Letter
- Membership Updates
- Upcoming Events
- Register for the Bay Area Safety Symposium

PRESIDENT'S LETTER

Greetings SF Chapter Members,

Can you believe it is already the end of February? I hope everyone has had a great kick off to 2019 so far.

We have already had some great meetings this calendar year. Earlier in February we had a joint meeting with the San Jose Chapter at the Office Relief show room where we learned about the new trends in Ergonomics and latest equipment available in the market. Following the joint meeting the SF Chapter hosted a private behind the scenes tour of the USS Hornet with docent Thomas Burnt, who served in the United States Airforce. Below are some photos from the tour.





We will be taking a break in March for the annual Bay Area Safety Symposium and Professional Development Conference, which is less than two weeks away. If you haven't already done so, please register to attend. The 2019 schedule is now posted on the website. We will resume our regular monthly meetings in April. The SF Chapter and the SJ chapter will have a booth at the event where you can come talk to us about upcoming events and volunteer opportunnities. We will also have a job board at the event, so come with your resume's and job postings if you are either looking for new hires or looking for employment opportunities. After the Symposium the SF Chapter will be hosting a happy hour at Buffalo Wild Wings. Come hang out and network and eat some wings with us after the event!

In April we are planning a tour of the National Ignition Facility (NIF) at the Lawrence Livermore Labs. Attendance is limited to 15 people. An announcement about the event will be coming out shortly, so stay tuned. This will be one you won't want to miss.

For more info on events Follow us on twitter
Follow us on linkedin
Check out our website

We are looking forward to seeing you all soon!

Sincerely,



Amanda Shin President, San Francisco Chapter American Society of Safety Professionals

MEMBERSHIP UPDATES

New Members

- George Baldoo Jr.
- · Lindsey Baldwin
- Caitlin Bergin
- John Crary
- James Hernandez
- Khoi Nguyen
- Toluwalopemi Onofe
- Jutana Reece
- Robert Sahagun
- · Scott Shackelford

- Stacy Wertman
- Kody Williams

Long Service Recognition of Chapter Members

- Robert Cutone 50 years
- Edward Ryska 45 years
- James Johnson 35 years
- Charles Orekar 35 years
- Donna Potts 35 years
- Albert Ferrari 30 years
- Tanil Matosian 30 years

UPCOMING EVENTS

Joint Technical Meeting with NSMS

January 11, 2019 from 11:30 AM – 1:00 PM More Info Here

February Meetup - USS Hornet Tour

February 12, 2019 from 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM

Construction Section Meeting

February 19, 2019 from 11:30 AM - 1:00 PM Scott's Seafood in Oakland CA

Annual Bay Area Safety Symposium

March 7, 2019 from 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM San Ramon Marriot Hotel

Register Here: http://www.safetybayarea.com/

Post Symposium Happy Hour

March 7, 2019 from 5:00PM - 8:00PM Join us for drinks and wings! Buffalo Wild Wings, San Ramon

April Meeting - Facility Tour

April 9, 2019 from 4:00PM-6:00PM

Lawrence Livermore Labs - National Ignition Facility (NIF) More info to come

Construction Section Meeting

April 16, 2019 from 11:30AM-1:00PM Scott's Seafood, Oakland More info to come

Technical Meeting & Awards Dinner

May 14, 2019 from 5:00PM-7:30PM Trader Vic's More info to come

Winery/Brewery Tour

June 11, 2019 from 11:30AM-1:00PM More info to come

Construction Section Meeting

June 18, 2019 from 11:30AM-1:00PM Scott's Seafood, Oakland More info to come

REGISTER NOW - 2019 BAY AREA SAFETY SYMPOSIUM

The 2019 Bay Area Safety Symposium to be held on Thursday, March 7th, 2019 at the San Ramon Marriott located at 2600 Bishop Drive in San Ramon, CA. Attendees will receive 0.5* CEU credits for attending the PDC.

The Annual Symposium is one of the most sought after events for attendees to learn the profession's best practices focusing on Safety, Health, Industrial Hygiene & Environmental Issues. The Symposium is attended by over 400+ attendees annually and features an Exhibition of over 40+ Sponsors and Exhibitors. The event features a keynote speaker and 16 breakout sessions with four concurrent tracks running throughout the day.

If you have any questions or need immediate assistance, you can reach us by e-mail at safety@safetybayarea.com, call Erika May at 661-472-6591 or

you can fax us at 866-751-2090.

Early Registration discounts are available for a limited time only.

For information about the event please click here: http://assesf.com/









If you do not wish to receive these emails, please <u>click here</u> to unsubscribe from ASSP San Francisco Chapter messages.

American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068